
 

7 February 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student, 

 

Year 10 GCSE Statistics Examination Information 
 

As you are aware, Year 10 will be taking their GCSE statistics examination this summer. This 

letter outlines key information and dates to support students. 

 

JCQ, the body which represents the Examination Boards, produces ‘Information for Candidates’ 

notices which set out the rules and regulations governing examinations. They are available on 

the school website. Please take the time to go through this so students and parent/carers know 

what is expected. Below are the details of the upcoming examinations: 

 

DATE TIME EXAMINATION PUBLIC/INTERNAL LOCATION 

Monday 10 March 11.00am Statistics Mock Internal Sports Hall / 
Link 

Monday 2 June 8.30am GCSE Statistics  Public Sports Hall / 
Link 

Friday 13 June 1.40pm GCSE Statistics Public Sports Hall / 
Link 

Wednesday 25 June Contingency date for public examinations – students must be available 
up to and including this date. 

 

Our school expectation is that students own an appropriate calculator and bring it to school every 

day. Please note that calculators are required in all statistics papers; students must bring all their 

own examination equipment, including a calculator, to all examinations. 

 

Nearer the time, there will be an assembly covering the rules for taking examinations and 

students will be given their personal timetables. As well as key information, it will tell them the 

room that they should go to for each examination and their seat number. 

 

Please note that all students must comply with the school appearance policy to sit their 

examinations. No mobile phones, wristwatches, or any potential technological/web-enabled 

sources of information are permitted. 

 

In the Summer Term, we will be in contact regarding the Year 10 summer examination schedule 

which will involve internal examinations in all subjects. If you have any questions about the 

examinations, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs R Culling 

Examinations Officer / Registrar 

https://www.isleworthsyon.org/academic/examinations/

